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My job as Vice Chieftain is to be a backup to the Chieftain when he’s not available for 
scheduled board meetings and Society events. I also co-author the bi-monthly newsletter 
with Lillian Cunningham, and I send out occasional emails of upcoming events. It has been 
my pleasure to be involved with this organization for over 50 years of the 60 years the 
Society has been in existence. 2025 will be the 60th anniversary of the Caledonian Society.  
We are planning a special event at the Robert Burns Dinner on January 25th.  I invite you to 
get involved with helping the Society stay relevant & vibrant.   
Contact me at susanmack1@mac.com with ideas & to be involved in an event, or if you 
know of someone who would like to join the Society.    
 
Susan MacKinnon  
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